
Village of Head of The Harbor
500 North Country Road
St. James, NY 11780

IMPORTANT NOTICE FROM THE 

VILLAGE OF HEAD OF THE HARBOR



IMPORTANT DATES
		  HARBOR ROAD, FROM BACON ROAD TO SHEP JONES LANE, WILL BE 
		  CLOSED APRIL 22ND THROUGH APRIL 26TH. PLEASE DRIVE SAFELY AND 
		  FOLLOW SIGNS.

		  THE PEDESTRIAN UNDERPASS FOR AVALON PARK, BENEATH HARBOR 
		  ROAD, WILL BE COMPLETED BY THE END OF AUGUST.

		  WE ANTICIPATE PAVING HARBOR ROAD, FROM BACON ROAD TO NORTH 
		  COUNTRY ROAD, IN SEPTEMBER.

FOR UPDATED SCHEDULES, PLEASE GO TO OUR WEBSITE:

www.HeadoftheHarborNY.gov


